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Susan McClue

From: Guy Tetley <guy.tetley@dorsetcc.gov.uk>
Sent: 11 January 2021 11:59
To: Planning Team D (Process Team)
Subject: WD/D/20/002806 COOMBE DOWN FARM COTTAGES, BRIDPORT ROAD, 

BEAMINSTER, DT8 3LZ

HIGHWAY AUTHORITY RECOMMENDATION 

 

WD/D/20/002806 COOMBE DOWN FARM COTTAGES, BRIDPORT ROAD, BEAMINSTER, DT8 3LZ 

 

In reference to the above planning application received 6
th

 January 2021. 

 

The proposal is indicated to be the replacement of 2 existing dwellings with 1 dwelling. On the basis that 

the 2 existing dwellings are removed the proposal would represent a reduction in potential vehicular trips 

associated with the site access. 

 

With the above in mind the Highway Authority considers that the proposal does not present a material 

harm to the transport network or to highway safety and consequently has NO OBJECTION. 

 

 

Guy Tetley  

 

Engineer (Development Liaison) 

Infrastructure Service  

Dorset Council 

dorsetcouncil.gov.uk 

   

 

 


